

Dear parents,

On Friday 20th October the Year 8 boys will have the opportunity to participate in a trip to Ickwell at our School Nature Reserve. The trip will be led by Mrs Russell who is a qualified Forest School Leader. Details of the trip are as follows:

Destination: Ickwell Nature Reserve

Date: Friday 20th October

Depart: 9am Boys should come to school at normal time for registration

Return: Before 4.00pm, for normal end of afternoon school time

Dress: Please dress appropriately for the weather forecast.

Layers of thin clothing (vests, T-shirts, jumpers etc)

Long trousers and long sleeves, recommended to protect from scratches/stings

Wellington boots or walking boots/old trainers

Waterproof and windproof coat (and ideally trousers too)

Hat (without dangly ties) and warm socks.

If warm weather please ensure suncream is applied in the morning

Bring: Small named rucksack with a plastic bag for rubbish inside

Water in a named bottle and snacks

Spare trousers and socks

Any necessary medication/inhaler

NB. Clothing does not need to be School branded

Cost: £0

If you are happy for your son to take part in this trip please complete <u>this online form</u> by no later than Monday 9th October, to confirm your consent, detail any medical conditions, contact information and confirm payment.



Should you not wish your child to participate in this trip, then please contact me so that I can arrange for him to be with another class on that day.

Finally, as a precaution, please ensure your son's Tetanus vaccinations are up to date.

Should you have any questions about this trip please do not hesitate to contact the trip leader or your son's tutor for further details.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Simon Lincoln

Head of Year 8